

# YOUNG PHOENIX PUBLIC SCHOOL

#### DAY-CUM-RESIDENTIAL

Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi, Affiliation No.-1530218 Bhubaneswar-751002 Mid-Term Examination-(2021-2022) dgid\ Subject-English at a way and ac

(vbg bnStd-VII)

evita alba al en ab 103

### **GENERAL INSTRUCTION**

- Section-A carries Reading section having 10 marks
- Section-B carries Course section having 30 marks
- Section-C carries Grammar having 30 marks and Writing having 10 marks.

#### Reading sectionSection-A

Monkeys sniffed . Something smelled delicious. His mouth watered. He peered down from his tree to the hut below. In Her kitchen, Mama Mary wrapped off the hot coconut cookies. She had just made and put them in the basket. She hurried towards the village market. Monkey's stomach rumbled: ASMama Mary trod down the street. Then there was a Sudden flurry of Skirts and tangle of petticoats. Monkey climbed down for a closer look. Oh myl Mama Mary moaned, I cannot believe all this trouble I have got. When monkey saw her basket broken. He swung down of his tree and scooped of the trouble. Soon all the cookies were gone. I must have more of this trouble. He thought as he licked the crumbs of his paws. He runs to find store that might sell him some. "I had like some trouble", monkey said to the shopkeeper. The Storekeeper nodded "wait there, here you are". Said the storekeeper, "asack full of trouble"monkey could not wait for some more of the treat called trouble. He sat Down and United theknot of the sack. The three dog burst from: The sack. Three dogs circled him and the monkey run up. He spied a tree ahead and leaped for the branch, gasping his breath and looked down at the dogs glaring at him. When the sun sank behind the village, the dogs slunk away. Monkey swung down from the tree and dashed to the village well. His day had been filled with nothing but trouble. In the moonlight he climbed as high as he could. And the lesson he learned? Don't go looking for the trouble.

#### **Answerthequestion**

ें जर्ज रे कार्यर स्थार . Her इंतरप्र इस्कोर कर ondon. Dara met il e Atheliaa . The Principal gave her !

1. What did the monkey peer down from the tree to the hut?

Late on to the problem

- 2. What did happen with mama Marie?
- 3. Did the storekeeper give him trouble?
- ( easy/intg 4. What happened when he untied the knot of the sack?
- 5. What lesson did the monkey learn?

#### Section-B

## Writeanswer of the question

- (BRUDY) Decional 1. Why did the author and his family remain in bed during the storm?
- 2. What reminded the author of a painting by Salvador Dali?
- 3. What had Akoulya and Malasha forgotten? [Aprests ages] looking the offered and all the second and all the
- 4. Why did Malasha get into trouble?
- 5. How did the ghost look?
- 6. When did Dara's dream turn into reality?

#### Write word meaning

Composition of the state of the second of th

Rigorous, rebel, testimonials, finery, sustain

Squealed, Begin, Vacant, Supernatural, Comfortable	, L
Fill up  1. The river was as clear as(snow/glass)	104
1. The river was as clear as(snow/glass)	
2. From went out to find aallu	
L C U - the way to the office today (heavy/high)	
/ let / and leter/noot and tidy)	
Write the antonymu	
The second secon	
Awake, receive, frightened.  Section-C	
Fill up with correct article	
1. Shall we organize elocution program today.	
2. They saw some peacocks in a park, peacocks had gorgeous feathers.	
3Red Fort is magnificent monument.	51
4. Konan is absent minueu person.	
5. What's richest kind of air?	
Make correct question) ob belast or bure worth me, W. and School and Make correct question of belast or bure world	
1. This is the toy. My mother bought it for me	
2. You can wear the monkey's costume. It is in the box.	
3. This is a novel. I really enjoyed it.	
4. That is my cousin. Her sons study in London.	
5. Tara met the Principal. The Principal gave her a solution to the problem.	
Fill up with adjective	
1. A surgeon. (Cold/skilful)	
2. ASky. (flurry/clear) salduons mid asig regerater at the Did	
3. An class. ( easy/intelligent) and believe and nearly	
4. A table. (Polished/skilful)	
5. A idea. (Swift/ brilliant).	
Use correct degree of comparison 5 poisson 5	W
1. This is theplay I have ever seen. (Excitement).	
2.1 agree with you. Bring your brother. (Young)	1000
	To the second
4. My sister Reha is the in our family. (young)	
4. My sister kella is the toacher in our school (experience).	
5. Mr Premjit is the ——— teacher in our school. (experience).	
Put suffix	
Joy, Grass, Centre, Gold	
anied of barrier	grige
WRITING Write a letter to your father explaining hir	n about
You are staying in school hostel. You have appeared your exam. Write a letter to your father explaining him	n about